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The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) is in your neighbourhood continuing major construction near the future 
Oak-VGH Station between Laurel and Oak streets. Activities for the next three months include: 
 
• February: Relocating utilities and excavating the surface of the road 
• March - April: Beginning the installation of the traffic deck on the north side of W. Broadway; shifting traffic patterns; and 

drilling structural supports for the traffic deck on south side of W. Broadway. 
 

Residents and businesses will experience noise and vibration during major construction activities. People in the area should 
expect congestion, sidewalk modifications, possible temporary street closures including Laurel Street, temporary lane 
closures, and reduced street parking, speed limits and travel lanes. Please plan extra travel time, watch for wayfinding 
information, and obey traffic control personnel and all signs. All businesses remain open and access to residences, 
businesses and parking lots is maintained for all abilities. Visit the parking alternatives map for options. 

We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood. We will 
continue to keep you informed in advance of work, including night work for utilities and the traffic deck installation, to help you 
plan accordingly. Thank you for your patience. 

Notices are available online for more information. Want to learn more? Check out the four steps to build a traffic deck.  

 

 

Broadway Subway Project Corporation is committed to safety and COVID-19 Protocols while construction activities 
are underway and continues to follow the latest guidance from the Provincial Health Officer and WorkSafeBC. 
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